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Works Notice | From 14 October 2024 
Roadworks along Barber Avenue 
From 14 October, there will be changes to Barber Avenue access and parking to undertake 
important roadworks. 
During the next few months, there will be changes to vehicle and pedestrian access along Barber Avenue to facilitate 
roadworks. This will include the temporary closure of some sections of two-hour parking on Barber Avenue.  

Pedestrian crossings, construction barricades, traffic controllers and signage will be installed for the duration of the 
works to maintain safe access for pedestrians and vehicles and the roadworks will be staged to minimise any impacts.  

Pedestrian and vehicle access to the Nepean Private Hospital, Tresillian and Somerset Childcare Centre will 
be maintained during the roadworks.  

The P1 and Nepean Hospital Private car parks will be the best parking options during this time. Patients, visitors and 
staff who use the P1 car park can access the Nepean Private Hospital and Nepean Hospital from Level 2. 

 

More information  
For any queries relating to this work, please contact the Nepean Redevelopment team  
HI-nepeanredevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au  

For more information about the Nepean Redevelopment visit www.nepeanredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au 
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